

LIONEL WALDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL



Headteacher - Mrs Sally-Anne Barnard-Taylor

High Street Doddington March Cambridgeshire PE15 OTF Tel: 01354 740405 Fax: 01354 741514

Email: office@lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk Website: www.lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk

18th May 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

QUEEN ELIZABETH II'S PLATINUM JUBILEE CELEBRATIONS

As highlighted in the recent Newsletter, we shall be celebrating Queen Elizabeth II's Platinum Jubilee in school on Thursday 26th May. We are encouraging everyone to come to school on this day dressed smartly in red, white and blue (avoiding football shirts, please) or, alternatively, their normal school uniform.

During the morning, each class will participate in activities which focus on the Queen and her reign. During the afternoon, all classes will join together on the field to partake in refreshments (funded by the Lionel Walden School Association) whilst each class shares their Jubilee work or a dance. Should we have inclement weather, the children will have their refreshments in their classrooms.

We hope our children enjoy marking this historic occasion together in school and hope that you all enjoy celebrating this event in some way over the four day bank holiday 2^{nd} - 5^{th} June.

Yours sincerely

Mrs S A Barnard-Taylor Headteacher











